
 

 

 

 

 

 

25 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

We would like to invite you in to school to support your child’s art learning on Friday 13 October 
2023. The children have already learnt about the story of the Rainbow Fish and thought about 
colours, feelings and textures. Please see the images below. 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like volunteers to support the children create a weaving. If you can volunteer, please 
complete the slip below with the time you are available and return the slip to school. 

Thank you for continuing to support your child’s learning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Palmer  Mrs Russell/Mrs Miles 
Year 3 Teachers 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 Art Day – Friday 13 October 2023 

I ………………………………….. parent of  ……………………. Class….…… 

Morning only 9:30-12:00 

Afternoon only 13:00-14:00   

All day 9:30-14:00   

 

 

 


